
Antonia Hover 

From: Dorothy Menasco On Behalf Of Records Clerk 
Sent: Thursday, February 22, 2024 5:21 PM 
To: 'nbowen@ocalafl.gov' <nbowen@ocalafl.gov> 
Subject: Notification of Unaccepted E-filing (E-filing ID= 35105) 

CORRESPONDENCE 
2/23/2024 
DOCUMENT NO. 00886-2024 

The document presented has been reviewed by the Office of Commission Clerk and has not been accepted as an 
e-filing as it is a duplicate of Efiling ID# 35104 (which was incorrectly filed as a new docket, but instead is a 
report). 

If you have any questions, please contact the Office of Commission Clerk at clerk@psc.state.tl.us 
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